PALESTINE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
1007 E. Park Avenue
PALESTINE, TEXAS 75801

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION

Date: September 18, 2018
To: Board of Trustees
From: Suzanne Eiben
Subject: Policy FNCE (Local)

Due to recent interest in listening devices and GPS locators by parents for addressing
safety for students with disabilities, a section has been added to local policy to provide
guidance on use of such devices on campus and at school-sponsored events.

The section “Student-Tracking Safety Devices” requires that such devices with recording
or listen-in capability are disabled while the device is on campus because of student

privacy concerns.

It is recommended that you approve the addition to policy FNCE (Local). Thank you for
your consideration.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Eiben
Assistant Superintendent




